
School Safety and Security  

Can parents enter the school with our children as they are very young, especially during arrival and on 

rainy days? 

As the school compound is not big, the school faces space and manpower constraints with heavy flow of 

human traffic in and out of school.  

Students are briefed on the safety procedures as well as movements around the school at the start of 

every school year. The P1 students specifically will be taught self-management skills and dismissal 

procedures as soon as they join the school. To foster essential independent skills in your child, we 

encourage parents to partner us to reinforce the skills at home so that you can start your child on the 

journey of self-independence from the onset.  

On rainy days, more teachers must be activated to augment the necessary security measures and manage 

the arrival and dismissal of students. We remain cognizant not to unduly tax or deploy our precious 

manpower unproductively. From the entrances of the main, side and back gate, the school is fully 

sheltered. Parents walking their children to school can drop them off at the main or back gate and move 

off quickly to avoid bottlenecks. With your full co-operation, the school is secured and students can safely 

walk in by themselves.  

Dismissals are staggered by levels to avoid congestion and disorder. On rainy days during dismissals to 

minimise inconvenience of entering and re-entering the school, you should pick up all your children at one 

go at the later timing if you have more than one child in the school. We appeal to you for your kind 

understanding and co-operation so that together, we can continue to ensure the safety and wellbeing of 

our students, staff and caregivers.  

 


